
From: Alison Scheel
To: CouncilAgenda; Tracy MacDonald
Cc: Tony Dulisse; John Lackey
Subject: Boulevard reconstruction project
Date: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 2:47:42 AM

Good Afternoon,
 
It is my understanding that Council will be reviewing the PW report concerning the boulevard
reconstruction project at the upcoming Council meeting.  The following information may be helpful
for the purposes of Council’s discussion.  I will be on vacation so I am not able to delegate, but if you
think it will be helpful to have a representative of the OBIA attend the meeting, please let me know
by end of day Wednesday and I will try to arrange it (if its not too late, Tracy!).
 
 

At its Special Meeting on Tuesday, September 21st, the OBIA discussed the list of ancillary items for
the 2022 sidewalk reconstruction project.  The OBIA Board of Management looks forward to a safer
and more attractive streetscape upon completion of the project and supports the following:

Replacement of 14 boulevard trees
Replacement of all waste/recycling receptacles in 2022
Replacement of 9 non-accessible benches with AODA compliant benches
Reinstallation of 9 accessible backless benches currently installed
Installation of 4 new bike racks at various locations
Installation of up to 5 new electrical towers at the following proposed locations: 108 – 112
Broadway, 151 Broadway, 229 Broadway, 75 Broadway, and 116 – 134 Broadway.

 
In consideration of the above, the OBIA Board of Management passed the following resolution:
Moved by Councillor Sherwood, S. Koroscil                                                                                     
                                             Carried.
Motion to contribute up to $50,000 towards 50% of the costs associated with the purchase of 25
dual waste recycling units to replace ALL plastic and concrete units in 2022; 9 new accessible
benches; and 4 bike racks; plus, the purchase and installation of up to 5 electrical receptacles to be
installed at various pre-determined locations within the project area.
 
I hope this is sufficient, but if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact
me.
 
Cheers,
Alison
 
 
 

Alison Scheel
General Manager,
Orangeville Business Improvement Area
(OBIA)
 

Phone: 519-942-0087 
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Downtown Orangeville wishes to
acknowledge the traditional territory of the
Anishinaabe people including the Ojibway,
Potawatomi and Odawa of the Three Fires
Confederacy. 
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